Dear Parents:
Thank you for being part of the STEPS program with your child.  We appreciate all of the hard work that you do to help us have a successful year.  Here are a few reminders…
· Keep your Sound Cycle Box at home in a safe place, where it is easy to get out and use
· Practice your sound cards at least 2-minutes every day
· Tell your child they are doing great if you hear them saying their sounds correctly!
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